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Dates for your Diary:  

Monday 10th October - Children to wear yellow 

Monday 17th October - Parents welcome after school for book looks 

Tuesday 18th October - Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 19th October - Parents welcome after school for book 
looks 

Thursday 20th October - Parent Consultations 

Friday 21st October  - Half term - last day of Autumn 1  

Monday 31st October - Staff Training Inset Day - Children will 
not be in school. 

Tuesday 1st November - Start of Autumn 2 half term, children 
back to school.  
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Pupil voice is of great importance and is at the heart of what we do at Swan Lane. As the new school year has begun, we 

have set up a number of groups, all focused on making our school the best it can be. From Year 5 we have a Head Boy 

and Head girl, Prefects and a Pupil Leadership Team. These will be involved in organising events, listening to feedback 

from other classes, and assisting staff whenever necessary.  

Head Boy & Head Girl 

 

Pupil Leadership Team 

Prefects 



House Captains 

During our Celebration Assembly 

last week our Captains were 

announced. A rigorous application 

process was put in place which 

produced our 4 House captains for 

this year. Our house captains will 

represent their houses and will 

form our PE and School Sport 

Working Group to help improve 

and promote Sport and Physical 

Education throughout the school. 

Mindful Bees 

With the guidance of Mrs Reading, our mindful group 

will consider strategies to improve the well-being of 

children at Swan Lane. They will meet regularly and 

organise a range of events throughout the school year. 

Cygnet News 

These hard-working Year 5s will 

work on a termly newsletter, filled 

with exciting goings on and 

fascinating stories about life at 

Swan Lane.  



Quicksticks Hockey 

 

On Wednesday morning our 
Year 4’s attended the Annual 
Quicksticks Hockey Tourna-
ment run by the School 
Games. We competed against 
100's of children from across 
South Worcestershire in 4v4 
hockey matches. We scored lots 
of goals, won lots of games 
and most importantly had 
loads of fun!!! 

Eco Warriors 
Each class had a competition and an Eco Warrior was chosen. This group will work together 
to put on fun events throughout the year, all focused on making our school and local envi-
ronment a greener, more sustainable place. 


